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Strengthen Friendship
TPL Again Holds Iftar with the Community

Closing the holy month of Ramadan, Toba Pulp Lestari (TPL) South Tapanuli Sector again carried out
gathering activities and breaking the fast with the community in order to strengthen the relationship
in 3 villages in the Southern Tapanuli region (Tabagsel), namely Simarloting Village, Hulu Sihapas
District and Pangkal Dolok Lama Village, Batang Onang District, North Padang Lawas Regency and in

Saba Tarutung Hamlet, Batang Tura Village, Sipirok District, South Tapanuli Regency.

This activity was also attended by the management of TPL South Tapanuli Sector Lamhot Simanullang
(Sector Manager), Aya (CD/CSR Coordinator), Jhony Sitohang (CD/CSR Officer) and Reguel Simanjuntak
and Jansen (SHR Officer). There were also representatives of the local village government who were
present, including Indra Syahputra Hasibuan (Simarloting Village Apparatus), Justam Effendy Harahap
(Head of Pangkal Dolok Lama Village) and Nasrun Harahap (Community Leader of Saba Tarutung

Hamlet, Batang Tura Village).

Starting with a cult by Ustad, the people present are reminded to continue to carry out their
obligations of worship, including prayer and fasting, so as to obtain great rewards in the month of

Ramadan. Then the event continued by enjoying takjil and eating together.

The implementation of this gathering and breaking of fast together aims to ensure that the company
and the community always maintain good relationships, as well as increase the sense of togetherness

and sense of family, especially around TPL's operational area in Tabagsel.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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"Hopefully with the implementation of this activity, it will be a form of harmony between the company
and the community around the area where the company operates," concluded Lamhot (Tuesday,

09/04/2024) afternoon.

Representing the community, Nasrun Harahap appreciated the gathering activities held by TPL. He
expressed his gratitude for the presence of TPL management in his hamlet, which shows good faith in

fostering relationships between the community and the company.

"We hope that good relations and cooperation will increase in the future. Hopefully this month of
Ramadan will bring blessings and grace to all of us," he said.

At the event, not only enjoy iftar treats and dinner. TPL management and the community who
attended also mingled and chatted with each other because at moments like this it can strengthen

friendship.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



